
    
The National Horseshoe Pitchers Foundation 

  
 
 
 

Thank You   -   Thank You   -   Thank You 
 
 
Received from:  North Carolina Horseshoe Pitchers Assn. 
 
Date: October 12, 2022      
 
Amount:  $550.00 
 

Donation 
 
 
 
The monies the Foundation receives helps in our mission of 
"Building for the future while preserving the past and showcasing 
the present."   
 
 
Received by 

 
Gary F. Buehler 
Treasurer 
National Horseshoe Pitchers Foundation 
gbuehler@sbcglobal.net 
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